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Pre-liminary Information for 2024-25 Pre-School here at CAS 
 
Where: CAS school campus on 2151 W. Russell Road 
 
When: Starts Tuesday September 3, 2024. Sessions will be Monday-Thursday morning 
only in conjunction with the CAS academic school calendar. 
 
Who: Pre-schoolers ages 4-5 who are 4 by August 1st. Spots will be limited. 
 
School rates: $25 per each morning session. 
 
How to apply: Contact CAS either by phone at 937-492-7556 or online at 
www.caseagles.org 

 
 

 Spring Break  March 18 – 22 
 

 Easter Break March 29 & April 1 
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CAS Walk-a-thon to be Held at Marmon Valley Farm 
 

The CAS Walk-a-thon will be held on Friday, May 10th at Marmon Valley Farm in Zanesfield. We are looking forward to a fun-filled 
day of walking, games, prizes, fun, and food. Parents and family are invited to the Walk-a-thon. Please let us know in advance if 
you are attending in order to have enough lunches. As we prepare to walk and to celebrate the LORD’s provision, we are asking 
everyone to come along side of us to support the vision of helping students become all the LORD has planned for them. 
 

The brochures will be coming home with your student on Wednesday, March 13th and are easy to fill out. You simply have the 
student address the forms, sign them, place a stamp on the brochures, and return them to CAS to be mailed. If you decide to hand 
out brochures or mail them yourself, please include the list of families to whom the mailer was sent. We need this information to 
add your student’s name to a drawing. The students or parents are encouraged to write a brief note in each brochure and insert 
the picture of the construction of the new wing. There will be 20 brochures for one student enrolled and 25 brochures sent home 
for two or more students enrolled. 
 

As a thank you, CAS will give each student the items listed below if returned at the specified time. 
 

March 13-March 28 April 2-April 12 April 15-April 26 April 29-May 8 

Homework Pass    

Dress Down Pass Dress Down Pass   

Culver’s Custard Coupon Culver’s Custard Coupon Culver’s Custard Coupon  

Drawing for four  
King’s Island Tickets 

Drawing for four 
King’s Island Tickets 

Drawing for four 
King’s Island Tickets 

 

Candy bar with a chance 
to win money 

Candy bar with a chance 
to win money 

Candy bar with a chance 
to win money 

Candy bar with a chance 
to win money 

 
 
 

 
 

Re-enroll Your Child(ren) for 2024-25 School Year 
 

Parents can now re-enroll their student(s) for the 24-25 school year! The cost to re-enroll is $25 for one child and $50 for a 
family with two or more children who are currently enrolled at CAS. After March 31st, the cost will be $100 to re-enroll per family. 
By re-enrolling you are reserving a spot for your child for the 2024-25 school year. If you have any questions, please call contact 
Mrs. Miller by calling 937-492-7556 or email lisa.miller@caseagles.org.  
 

CAS Refer a Friend 
 

PARENTS of presently enrolled students can have $250 toward their school bill or fees. This will be granted when the new student 
has been enrolled for 1 semester and is in good standing on their bill. (Example – if a CAS parent who presently has a child in K-
12 refers a family with two children enrolling in CAS, that parent would receive a discount of $500 as long as the referred students 
remain enrolled for 1 semester). Only one referring family can be cited by a prospective family. Parents who are already receiving 
scholarships for tuition will be able to apply towards fees or their family service hours. There is no cash value with this program. 
The amount applied to the family’s account cannot exceed their balance. So… tell your family and friends about CAS! 
 

3rd Quarter Ends 
Friday, March 15th 
1:30pm Dismissal 

There will be NO AFTERCARE 
 
Prayer for Academic Success 
 

Dear Lord, we thank You and praise You for the gift of education. We ask You to grant success to all of our educational pursuits. 
The work of education can be very fulfilling, but it can also sometimes be full of trials. Whenever we face setbacks and failures, 

You give us the opportunity to grow in humility. Amen 

mailto:lisa.miller@caseagles.org
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Kindergarten Screening in ONE Week! Get the Word Out! 
 

Kindergarten Screening will be held in ONE MORE WEEK which is Saturday, March 16th. If you have a child or you know 
someone who has a child entering kindergarten this upcoming school year, please have them call Mrs. Purple at 492-7556 to 
schedule an appointment or email denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org . We look forward to meeting new students and welcoming 
them to Christian Academy Schools. Parents, Get the Word Out about CAS Kindergarten 2024-2025! 
 

Christian Academy Blood this Upcoming Monday 
 

The Community Blood Drive will be held at Christian Academy on Monday, March 11th from 1pm – 5pm. Contact Mrs. 
Coverstone or www.donortime.com to schedule an appointment. 
 

Seniors Going on a Work and Witness Trip 
 

The seniors are going on a Work and Witness trip to Orlando from April 4th – 11th. Mr. & Mrs. Heeter are leading it. This trip 
will be a mix of spiritual retreat as well as mission outreach every day. Daily missions will include working at a soup kitchen 
(which they will set up outside a thrift shop, serving at a rescue mission and sharing a meal with them, attending a mission's 
service at a YWAM base (Youth With a Mission), encouraging missionaries at the home bases of Wycliffe Bible Translators 
and Jesus Film International. They will also be helping to set up and tear down a new local church plant in the area. The 
students will also have one day at the ocean where they will enjoy God's beauty. Please pray for our seniors and Mr. & Mrs. 
Heeter. 
 

CAS Gearing Up for Our Spring Play!! 
  

This year's comedy is called “Space Princess Wars,” and it is a fast-paced, comedic mash-up of “Star Wars” and “The 
Princess Bride.” So many characters you’ll recognize right away – and some guest appearances that’ll crack you up! We will 
be performing Friday, April 26th, 27th, and 28th at the Historic Sidney Theatre. The show times are 7pm nightly with 
a 2pm matinee on Saturday as well.  
 

How to Order Tickets for “Space Princess Wars” 
  

As in past years, we will be offering a discount bundle ticket for parents/guardians again this year. It will cover all 4 
performances. Parents will need to visit https://sidneytheatre.org, put 4 adult tickets in your cart, and then use the code “CA24” 
to receive your discount. Repeat the process for the other parent/guardian. PLEASE KEEP IN MIND: this production is a 
fundraiser for next year’s performance, so please don’t share this discount with friends and family.  
 

Verse of the Week 
 

“The LORD directs the steps of the godly. He delights in every detail of their lives.” Psalm 37:23  
 

To get God’s plan for your future, you’ve got to invest some time into getting to know God. You’ve got to get into God’s Word 
and be open to hear and act on what you hear Him speak. You’ve got to make yourself open to Him and his desires. As you 
do, God will direct your steps. He will show you the right decision to make and help you through the decision-making process. 
God wants to lead you and guide you. Be open to what He has to say and don’t be afraid to step out and do what He is telling 
you to do. Be fearless and step out today.     Copied from studentdevos.com 
 

 
Daylight Savings Time Begins… 

 

…Sunday, March 10th at 2am. Change your clocks before 
going to bed forward or you’ll be at church early an hour early. 

mailto:denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org
http://www.donortime.com/
https://sidneytheatre.org/
https://n6v.61c.myftpupload.com/product/5-devotions-to-defeat-fear-e-book/


 

School Newsletter Page 4 of 4 

CAS Yard Signs Available 
 

Would you like to get the word out about CAS? You can...by placing CAS yard signs in 
your yard. If interested contact Mrs. McPheron (aka: Mrs. Purple) at 937-492-7556 or 
email denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org  
 

We are looking forward to communicating with prospective families concerning their 
children becoming a part of the CAS family for the 2024-25 school year. 

  

CAS Chess Club 2024 
Another Successful Year 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th-12th Grades 

Library Visit  

mailto:denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org

